
 

For God, for one another, for the world 

Sunday 21st April 2024 
Third Sunday after Easter 

He is Risen! Alleluia!  He is Risen indeed! Alleluia! 

10 am  Celtic Communion in the Hall 
 

President:  Rev Fi Gwynn 
Collect: Risen Christ, faithful shepherd of your 
Father’s sheep: teach us to hear your voice and to 
follow your command, that all your people may be 
gathered into one flock, to the glory of God the 
Father Amen 
 

 Readings:  Acts 4. 5-12 (Pauline)  
 John 10. 11-18 (Angela) 
Sermon: Rev Fi Gwynn 
Intercessions: Pippa 
Sidesperson: David and Trish 
 

Our Annual Meetings celebrating the life of the 
church will be today immediately after the service  

 

In April, we pray for: 
Our Church: The Church of Nigeria  
Our quarterly mission: Church Mission Society  
Our village: those who live in Grayswood Road, incl 
Church Close, Sandy Lane, Grayswood Common  
Individuals in particular need: Joanne and Fiona 
Thomson, Sarah H-G, Di L, those caring for others, 
those known to us, and only to God.  
 

Anniversaries in April:  
Baptism: Ottilie Rolfe; Thomas Burton 
Marriages: - 
Deaths: Maureen Garnett, Lou Bruce, John 
Cockerill, Barbara Cooper, Chris Briggs, Janet 
Mercer, Evelyn Hall 

 
Church open daily from 9.30 to 4 (ish!) 

allsaintsgrayswood.org 
 

Morning Prayer    

Join us for a short service from the Northumbria 
Community with a time of reflection and 

intercession on  Wednesdays from 9-9.30 in the 
North Transept. 

Joining on zoom:  All Saints Sunday Services are set 
as a recurring meeting on zoom 

Meeting ID: 325 676 8563 Passcode: 2024 

 
Printed on recycled paper | Please recycle after use 

 

NOTICES 

Please turn off mobile phones 
 during the service 

 

Spring Fayre – 11th May from 11 am -1.30 pm  
(bacon butties from 11.30) in the Village Hall  
All usual, spring is time to clear out all of those 
cupboards for our stalls: Books, DVDS, jewellery, 
scarves, toys, brocante and - of course- any spare 
plants or bulbs.  Thank you for your support.  
Di Cook: drdcook01@gmail.com   07769 971720 

Church Mission Society – is our quarterly mission. 
Please pray for the work of Katia Rocks and give 
generously to her work in Brazil.  

3 Counties Church are running courses on 
• Bereavement Journey (02-May-2024)  

• Tackling Anxiety (17-Apr-2024)  

• Imaging the story (07-May-2024)  

See weekly email for more details 

Parish Giving Scheme: Please consider giving 
regularly to the church by Direct Debit. It is very 
easy to do online parishgiving.org.uk/donors/find-
your-parish/ then enter All Saints Grayswood and 
click on give now. Or you can call 0333 002 1271 
One off giving: If you would like to donate to the 
work of the church here in Grayswood today, please 
use the card reader or place your cash/cheque on 
the wooden collection plate. If you can Gift Aid, 
please complete a yellow envelope or select the 
option on the card reader.  

Are you struggling with finances? Or for food? We 
may be able to help you and/or obtain a voucher for 
the food bank. Please email revfigwynn@gmail.com 
or call 07769 856343 which will be treated in 
strictest confidence. We are here to help so please 
don't suffer in silence. 

****************************************************** 

Bishop Andrew’s statement on Mike Pilavachi 

Many of us will have been shocked and saddened by 
the latest revelations and disclosures regarding 
Mike Pilavachi and in particular the YouTube video 
by Matt and Beth Redman, Let there be Light. 

You can read Bishop Andrew’s full statement at: 
https://www.cofeguildford.org.uk/about-
us/news/response-to-let-there-be-light.php 

If you have any concerns or have been affected in 
any way please do get in touch with our Parish 
Safeguarding Officer Jane White 
safeguardinggrayswood@gmaill.com 
or the Diocesan Safeguarding Team on 01483 
790379 or email safeguarding@cofeguildford.org.uk  
Monday to Friday between 9am and 5pm. 

Safe Spaces also provides independent advice and 
support – their contact number is 0300 303 1056 
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